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January 28, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome back Rose M. Lopez Families! I am so thrilled to welcome our students back to in-person learning. I 
want to thank you for your support, patience and flexibility during this time of remote learning. We are 
extremely proud of the entire school community and their hard work over the past month.  We cannot wait to 
see our staff and students when they return to school on Monday. As uncertain as these times have been, we 
are ready to transition our students back to school and continue to support their academic, social and 
emotional needs. 
 
The well-being and safety of our students and staff is our number one priority. As we prepare for our return to 
school, a few reminders: 
 

• All students will be required to wear a mask. 
• Students are to bring back their Chromebooks fully charged along with the charger. 
• Please send your child to school with a plastic refillable water bottle.  
• Assigned seating remains in the classroom, cafeteria, and school bus. 
• If your child is not feeling well, we ask that you please keep your child at home. 

 
The second marking period ends on February 2nd. Parent/Teacher conferences will be held soon thereafter. 
More information will be forthcoming. Parents will have the option of meeting with teachers remotely or a 
scheduled time to meet in-person. All CDC guidelines will be adhered to during parent teacher conferences. 
 
We will continue to successfully navigate any challenges that come our way on our ongoing journey through 
this pandemic. I look forward to our continued collaboration as we prepare for our safe return on Monday, 
January 31st.    
 

Sincerely,  
Edwin Nieves 
Principal 

 

                                                                                    
 


